
 

 

CCSD will add 50 incoming kindergarten students to the Dual Language Immersion program at Stocktrail Elementary this 

fall. Children must be 5 years of age on or before September 15, 2017 to be admitted to kindergarten next year. 

Parents are encouraged to call the office of Stocktrail Elementary at 686-8215 to indicate their interest and to get their 

children’s names on a list for the possible lottery. Names will also be taken at upcoming informational meetings and will 

be accepted until December 15, 2016. If over 50 students’ names are on the DLI kindergarten interest list, a random 

lottery will take place on January 3, 2017.  

 


